
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LINDENWOOD CHRISTIAN CHURCH  DECEMBER 2015 

!ƴŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ǎƛƎƴ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΥ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŬƴŘ ŀ ōŀōȅ ǿǊŀǇǇŜŘ ƛƴ 

ǎǿŀŘŘƭƛƴƎ ŎƭƻǘƘǎ ŀƴŘ ƭȅƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀ ƳŀƴƎŜǊΦ  

[ǳƪŜ нΥмн 

Ever since I was a little girl, Christmas has been my favorite time 

of the year. We never had much money, nor did we get an 

extravagant amount of presents, or attend big family celebrations. 

The reality of the situation was we were actually poor, and one 

year we did not even have a Christmas tree. However, when I 

recall my childhood memories of Christmas with my mom and 

siblings, I do not remember being poor or going without. We 

usually received the top three things on our list and we learned to 

prioritize our wants. Some of my best Christmas memories do not 

involve gifts at all yet were centered around my little family and 

love. I remember feeling  so very loved!!! 

My point is that we ALL get so enthralled in the commercialism of 

Christmas that we lose our focus. Our focus should not be the 

giving or receiving, it should be LOVE.  And what is God but 

love! It is really that simple guys! Love is simple, love is kind..etc. 

That sums it up right there! Love and kindness do not cost a thing! 

So this year, stay simple and focus on LOVE. God  LOVED us so 

much that He gave us His most precious gifté His only son!  

Merry Christmas!!! 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Wednesday Night Youth  

¶ Dec.2nd ð MOVIE  

¶ Dec.9th -Decorating  

¶ Dec.16th -Gym Night  

¶ Dec.23rd -Christmas 

Party  

¶ Dec. 30th -TBA 

Caroling at Methodist Hospital

-Dec. 20th 12:30pm 

White Gifts Sunday -Dec. 

20th  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Underground Christmas Party 
Dec. 23rd 6-8pm 

The youth will be hosting a Christmas Party on Wednesday December 

23,2015 at 6-8pm.  This will be time of fellowship and fun and some 

Christmas cheer!!! There will  even be an ugly sweater contest!!! 

We are asking that everyone bring a $5 ògagó gift to participate in our 

dirty Santa  game.   

We are asking people to volunteer to bring in snacks and drinks for the 

party.  See Courtney Brookshire for details. 

 

Youth Director Contact Info: 

Courtney Brookshire 

Cell:901-314-1286 

Email: 

courtneyB@lindenwood.net 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

White Gift Sunday Dec.20th 
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